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THE SEER’S SECRET

It was a family vacation. We had several days of Disney planned, and my
kids were looking forward to every moment. I might have been a bit excited
as well, but by the end of the first day, after dealing with the terribly long
lines, I was exhausted. This vacation started off with enough walking in one
day to fill my quota for the entire month. I was grateful but looking forward
to some more relaxing time with my family.

The following day we went to the pool. It was a massive resort pool fully
equipped with slides, water volleyball, a lazy river, and all sorts water-
related fun. While the kids were enjoying the water playground, I was ready
to get some sun. We strapped a life jacket on our four-year-old son and let
him run around in the shallow kids’ pool. We were set. My wife and I were
enjoying some vitamin D from the sun. We were finally relaxing together.
This was my kind of vacation.

At the time, we were in the middle of a move to a different state so we were
thrilled to take some time as a family to regroup and make some wonderful
memories together. In the middle of this transition, the Holy Spirit spoke to
me, and He said something that went very deep in my spirit: “I am going to
make miracles in your move.” This was an exciting time of transition, and
we were looking for the Holy Spirit to breathe life onto our recent move.

While laying out in the sun thinking about the recent events leading up to
this moment, I found myself mindful of the goodness of God. Taking in this
moment of gratefulness, I could sense God’s presence all around. The peace
I was experiencing was oxygen to my soul. Lost in the moment, I was
oblivious to everything around me and in a special place of connection to



Jesus. It was then that my wife tapped me on the foot and brought me back
to an awareness of my surroundings. She spoke my name as I came to. I felt
like I was awakening from sleep.

“Jamie, get up. A four-year-old boy drowned.”

“What?” I asked.

“I don’t really know,” she replied in a panic, “but there is a group of people
trying to revive this boy on the other side of the pool.”

I immediately got up and ran to see what was happening. Looking back, I
could see my wife holding our four-year-old son in her arms and comforting
our daughter. When I came to the area where they had the boy, the pool
lifeguard was attempting CPR on him, trying to revive him the best he
could. The mother was screaming and crying with the most desperate sound
I have ever heard. People standing by were talking quietly about how the
boy had been found by his five-year-old cousin floating at the bottom of the
lazy river.

The utter helplessness in the atmosphere was so thick; the only thing cutting
through it was the sound of this mother crying for her child. I stood by with
my father-in-law, praying in my spirit, “Do something, God. Please, do
something.”

Twenty minutes or so went by, and this boy still lay there unconscious and
barely breathing. The CPR was not changing anything. Some were
suggesting that the might have food stuck in his airway and were loudly
encouraging the boy to throw up. Others were saying he possibly hit his
head and fell unconscious into the pool.

The resort paramedic was now trying to pump his lungs and remove any
water he may have swallowed. Nothing was changing, and the boy was
looking worse. His breathing was sporadic, and you could see this boy was
fighting for his life.



It might have been 10 to 15 minutes later when the ambulance finally
arrived. The EMT placed the boy on a stretcher and marched him off to the
medical vehicle. The only sound you could hear in the whole resort was the
sound of the mother wailing for her son’s life. This four-year-old boy was
now being hauled off in what felt like a funeral procession. People were
trying to comfort the mother, but everyone there felt the darkness of what
was happening to this family. I followed along, still praying, “Do
something, God. Do something.” I remember my thoughts as I tried to
rationalize the situation. At best, this boy is going to have severe brain
damage, I thought.

As they rushed him into the ambulance, the mother still sobbing in despair,
I continued to pray, “Do something, God. Do something.” It was in that
moment that I heard the Holy Spirit speak so clearly to my gut: “You do
something.” It was like something exploded in my spirit. I was determined
to see this boy come back to us and fulfill his God-given destiny. My wife
and I ran up to the mother, who was hysterical, and grabbed her hand. I
could feel the desperation, and I spoke to her, “I am a healing minister. May
I pray for your son?”

She yelled out, “Please, he’s my only son!”

“What is his name?” I asked.

“Adam,” she cried.

Emily, my wife, took one hand, and I took the other, and I spoke to the
mother, “God is going to bring Adam back to us, and he is going to fulfill
his destiny.”

In that moment, I felt an intense shout rise out of my soul as I called out,
“Adam, I speak to your spirit: Come back into your body! You will fulfill
your destiny and do all that God has called you to do. You will live with full
brain function and be healthy all the days of your life! God will watch over



you, and you will see His goodness. Let the breath of God come into your
lungs, in Jesus’ name!”

When my wife reached out to pray for Adam, she prayed from a deep place
for life to come back into this boy as if she were praying for our own child.
By now, many of those who had evacuated the pool area were gathering
around this mother as my wife and I held on to her hands and interceded for
the life of this boy. People who might not have prayed in years were
praying. One man who did not know what to pray was uttering over and
over, “Angels, angels, angels.” Emily’s father, Stephen, jumped in as well
with a father’s heart to see this mother’s son come back to life.

Immediately, the EMT jumped out of the ambulance with news that the boy
had awakened out of unconsciousness and was screaming with all the force
his lungs could bear! The crowd participating and those watching had
witnessed a miracle, and everyone knew it. The EMT reported that while
they were attempting to put a medical device down the boy’s throat, he
woke up screaming. He was now fully alert and yelling out, “I don’t want
this!” about the device they were trying to use to bring him back to
consciousness.

People were coming to the mother to celebrate what had just happened.
Tears of joy were flowing down her face. Everyone standing by the scene
was stunned, and the awe of God permeated the atmosphere. I stood by and
watched people say the name of Jesus like they were saying it for the first
time in many years as they recognized the miracle of life Jesus had given
this boy. Emily and I were hugging Adam’s mother and blessing God’s
incredible salvation.

A holy hush then set in as my wife and I made our way back to our car. The
parking lot for the resort pool was a small walk to the other side of the road.
Holding my son in my arms and holding my daughter’s hand, I spoke to my
wife without words. Our immense gratefulness for what God had just done
was now pouring into our family. We were in awe. While we strapped our
kids in, my wife and I kept making eye contact with each other and shaking
our heads in astonishment.



I went around to the front door of the driver’s side and looked up to find a
man standing still beside a white van, staring at me. I had not seen this man
before, but he looked at me and spoke my name like he knew me.

“Jamie,” he said.

“Yes?” I replied.

“Is the boy okay?”

“Yes,” I answered.

Now getting in his white van, he spoke with an unusual sense of calm.
“Good,” he said.

After he drove away, I looked over at Emily in shock. We stared at each
other stunned, trying to make sense of it all. “That was very strange. How
did that man know my name?” I said to Emily.

“I don’t know what’s going on here, but I think that may have been an
angel.”

The Scripture tells us, “Do not neglect to show hospitality to strangers, for
by this some have entertained angels without knowing it” (Hebrews 13:2
NASB). If this man was an angel, I would be the one within this verse not
“knowing it.” And if God did send His angel, it was to watch over the
miracle of life that Jesus had done for this little boy.

“What happened to the boy?” you ask. As we drove away, we could see the
helicopter airlifting him to the nearest major hospital. He was being rushed
there to see if any brain damage had occurred during his time of
unconsciousness. A couple days later, Emily was walking around the resort
and recognized one of the faces of the family. It was the boy’s uncle, and he
was taking a group of kids out for some fun.



My wife introduced herself and asked about the boy. The uncle responded
with incredible news: Adam was just fine, healthy, and not a single bit of
brain damage was found! Not only that, but he wanted to go back to the
pool! My wife was shocked. The boy’s uncle continued to tell her that
Adam could not recall the incident; his only memory was that he had been
in a special place where he could breathe underwater. I believe Adam was
in the Spirit with the presence of God.

It is moments like this—otherworldly moments—that have captured my
attention. There is another reality where angels, miracles, and the
supernatural are being orchestrated by the Lord of Hosts to bring the
Kingdom of Heaven to earth and to reveal the goodness of God. This
invisible world is actively hidden right in front of our eyes. Every day there
are supernatural moments that are so covert they might be missed unless we
have eyes to see them.

Personally, I am curious and want to know more. I want to see the invisible
activities of Heaven. Are there ways to peer into these hidden realities? Can
we recognize both the obvious actions and the subtleties of God? I believe
so, and it is a passion of mine to discover the ways of God and to see past
the realm of the natural into the realm of the supernatural. Perhaps God is
looking for those who will try to find what He is hiding in plain sight!

It is the glory of God to conceal a matter, but the glory of kings is to search
out a matter (Proverbs 25:2).

Made You Look

But why don’t more people experience this unseen reality? If it is that
powerful—enough to influence the world in which we live—why is it not
taught in schools or referenced in common conversation? If we can see its
influence, why is it sort of looked down upon in some social and church
circles to talk about it? I think it all comes down to this one thing: Are



people looking and paying attention to it, or are we trained to ignore what is
right in front of our noses?

When I was a kid, I played a game called “Made you look.” In the game,
we would make the person look at something by pointing out something
passing by. This was often a game that we would play on long road trips in
the car to keep us amused. We would say something like, “Look at that tree
over there!” The other person would quickly turn their head and look. At
that point, we would say, “Made you look!” No matter how many times we
did this, it always seemed fun and new. “Made you look” became one of
our favorite games on the road. The things that we would make someone
look at were always there. The difference is, they normally weren’t paying
enough attention to focus and look at them. There is an unseen world right
in front of our eyes. We may not see it because we do not look.

While we do not look at the things which are seen, but at the things which
are not seen. For the things which are seen are temporary, but the things
which are not seen are eternal (2 Corinthians 4:18).

When we focus in on something, we begin to connect with it. There is a
difference between seeing and looking. Seeing happens to a person; looking
is the action the individual takes even before they see it. In this book, I want
to help you know what to look for! Everyone has the eyes to see, but not all
look. What are we looking for? We’re looking for things that are not seen!
Things around us are temporary. Temporary things fade away, but the
Kingdom of God lasts forever. Imagine a world where color is so much
brighter—a bustling world full of movement and daily activity. In the
created world, we are all being impacted and influenced by a culture outside
of the natural realm. When we live in the natural world without this
knowledge, we do not consider the effect that the invisible realm has on our
visible day.

What if I told you that there was another reality that has a direct impact on
the world in which you live? What if I told you that this world, this reality,
could not help but be influenced by a coinciding alternate reality? Now by
“alternate” I do not mean the opposite. This alternate reality directly occurs



simultaneously with the world that we live in right now. If I told you that
there were invisible advantages you could access at any given moment,
would you want to know about them? Of course you would! But what if I
told you that there are invisible disadvantages being played out in your life?
Some of these disadvantages you might be aware of, and some of them you
may not. These disadvantages may play against you in everyday situations.
But what are these advantages and disadvantages?

Divine Appointment

The truth is, the number of invisible realities in a normal day would totally
blow us away. We may not realize it, but an average day has hidden and
invisible mechanics happening at every turn. Getting to work on time,
getting delayed, a chance meeting with that certain someone, the dog
pulling you in a new direction—these events may seem all too normal, but
there are very few, if any, random happenings in our day. Each and every
day, a divine selection of events occurs, appointments and disappointments
that change the course of history in our life one moment at a time.

An appointment is a convergence of two or more things at a particular place
and time. When these things come together, we experience an appointment.
When God sets something up and we meet someone or find something
somewhere, we have what I call a “divine appointment”—a moment
appointed by the Spirit of God where destiny meets reality and invisible
worlds become visible.

In this convergence of life, we experience a moment with God, but we may
not realize it. We may have been led to think this is luck, but what if it is
something more? And if there is something more going on, can I as a
believer become more intentional about noticing these moments? Is it even
possible to step into these moments more often?

There are invisible problems happening around us as well. While God is
constantly setting up divine appointments, we can also experience what the



enemy is trying to set up. The enemy wants to disappoint us from our divine
appointment.

The enemy is constantly trying to dismantle our divine appointment. God
means for good and the enemy for evil. So now we are faced with an
invisible reality. What do I do about this? What can I do about this? The
normal life in Jesus is designed to be an increasing string of divine
appointments. The secret to a life filled with divine appointments is hidden
in plain sight. When we understand this secret, it’s a game changer!

The Secret Things

The secret things belong to the Lord our God, but those things which are
revealed belong to us and to our children forever, that we may do all the
words of this law (Deuteronomy 29:29).

Have you ever met someone who has a really difficult time keeping secrets?
Maybe you know someone who seems to be overly excited to tell you
something secret. There are certain things that God keeps secret, but then
there are other things that He loves to reveal. Secrets are the wonder of
God. He may not be the author of confusion, but make no mistake—He is a
God of mystery and secrecy. God knows things, and He knows what we do
not know. He takes those things that we do not know and prepares them for
a great reveal. In doing so, He invites us into a mysterious encounter with
His secrets.

We may think of property as something material someone has in their
possession. It could be a house, a piece of land, a car, or a boat. While
material possessions can be passed down from one generation to another, so
can spiritual secrets. The things that are revealed were once hidden things.
These things may have been there the whole time, hidden in plain sight, but
once they are revealed they belong to those to whom they have been
entrusted. Like the passing of property from one generation to another, God
is raising up a generation to which He can reveal His mysteries. This



generation will be called to steward the greatest secrets of all time. What
mysteries and wonders wait for those who are willing to go beyond the veil
and peer past the seen into the unseen? Where are those whom God can
trust with these secrets? Who are they, and what do they look like?

Seers shared things with the people of the day. Perhaps they shared the
mysteries of God! We do know for sure that they shared the secrets of what
the future held. It seemed to be customary that when visiting the seer, one
would bring some food as a sort of offering (see 1 Samuel 9:7). The locals
knew about the seer, as evidenced by the fact that the soon-to-be king, Saul,
asks some of the locals on his journey, “Is the seer here?” (1 Samuel 9:11).
They seem to casually respond about his whereabouts, sending Saul on his
way to meet the seer. Saul stumbles into a divine appointment with the one
he is looking for and asks him, “Please tell me, where is the seer’s house?”
(1 Samuel 9:18). Then “Samuel answered Saul and said, ‘I am the seer. Go
up before me to the high place, for you shall eat with me today; and
tomorrow I will let you go and will tell you all that is in your heart’” (1
Samuel 9:19).

Seer
Verb: Hebrew.  ra’ah 

: to see, perceive, have vision.1

Samuel was a seer of the highest accuracy. He could tell you the secrets of
your heart, the things that no one else knew. His sight was beyond the
natural into the invisible realities of the heart. Just as Adam could see the
invisible qualities of each animal, Samuel the seer had vision to see what no
one else did. Saul did not realize it that day, but his chance encounter with
the seer was a divine appointment. Heaven was inviting him to the seer’s
house to hear the secrets only Heaven knew. This same invitation comes to
us today. God invites us to see the world around us with a different set of
eyes. With this in mind, I invite you into Secrets of the Seer.



1.

Endnote
“Strong’s H7200,” Blue Letter Bible,
http://www.blueletterbible.org/lang/lexicon/lexicon.cfm?
t=kjv&strongs=h7200

http://www.blueletterbible.org/lang/lexicon/lexicon.cfm?t=kjv&strongs=h7200


THE SECRET OF 
ABUNDANCE

Warning: This mystery is not a get-rich-quick scheme or a teaching on how
God wants you to be rich. This mystery is not about money but about a
lifestyle of abundance. I encourage the reader to keep an open mind, as God
“is able to do exceedingly abundantly above all that we ask or think,
according to the power that works in us” (Ephesians 3:20).

And God is able to make all grace abound toward you, that you, always
having all sufficiency in all things, may have an abundance for every good
work. —2 Corinthians 9:8

During my time as a pastor, a wonderful woman within our community
came to me to tell me a story. She and her husband had been praying for
God to bless her and give her a significant financial increase so that they
could pay off some debt that they had, give where they wanted to, and on
top of all this be blessed to take some time on a much-needed vacation.
During this time, she and her husband were going through their house,
getting rid of random things that were taking up space. There was a
collection of art hanging in one corner of the room, all from the same artist.
Some of the collection was unframed, as her husband had been given most
of it as a gift for some work he had done in the past. A couple of the pieces
he had paid $100 for, but for the most part the rest had been given as gifts.
Unaware of how much they were worth, they kept them loosely arranged in
a pile on the floor, some positioned upright between the wall and the floor.



While cleaning house, she and her husband thought they should see if any
of them had any value and put one of them up for auction online. They
found a live auction website for art—sort of like an eBay for fine art—and
placed it there at a beginning bid of a dollar. As time went on, over a course
of days they came back to see the current bid of the auction. To their shock,
the current bid was roughly around $10,000! It did not stop there. The
auction was only halfway through, and within a couple days the final bid
came in at $32,500. Ecstatic, she told me, “Jamie, we have a bunch of these
just laying around the house—all from the same artist!” My encouragement
to her was, “Make sure you pick the rest up off the floor!”

This fantastic story highlights the ninth secret of the seer—the secret of
abundance. Who knows for how long these wonderful folks walked past
these pieces of fine art and saw them lying on the floor but did not truly see
their real value. This is the secret of abundance: the ability to see the world
around you—not just the invisible, but what is already visible, with eyes
that truly see.

Hidden in Plain Sight

The seer does not see only the spiritual realities, the realm of angels and
demons and visions and dreams. The seer has eyes to see what is hidden in
plain sight in the physical world around us. Things that others might call
common, the seer sees value in—value that is not staring everyone in the
face but is hidden in such a way that it takes a trained eye to see its promise
and potential.

Jesus took His disciples on a little journey to show them the Kingdom. In
broad daylight, He took a few small fish and seven loaves of bread and did
something even the disciples could not perceive.

So He commanded the multitude to sit down on the ground. And He took the
seven loaves and gave thanks, broke them and gave them to His disciples to
set before them; and they set them before the multitude. They also had a few



small fish; and having blessed them, He said to set them also before them.
So they ate and were filled, and they took up seven large baskets of leftover
fragments. Now those who had eaten were about four thousand. And He
sent them away (Mark 8:6-9).

With the multitude all around and the disciples at His side, Jesus multiplies
the loaves and fish and creates such a feast out of something so small that
they need to collect the remains as leftover pieces and put them in seven
large baskets. His disciples are fed, and so is everyone else.

When they leave that place, they set sail in a boat and the most bizarre thing
happens to Jesus. The religious rulers of the day, known as Pharisees, come
out, “seeking from Him a sign from heaven, testing Him” (Mark 8:11). The
wild thing to me is that Jesus had just done a sign. The problem is, they
wanted a spiritual sign, but Jesus just did a natural sign. They wanted some
kind of heavenly light show or maybe something more spiritual, but Jesus
gave the sign of the multiplication of something earthly and natural—
physical food. The problem is, they had become so spiritual that they
couldn’t see the physical resource right in front of them. Jesus gets into the
boat again, and another interesting thing happens:

Now the disciples had forgotten to take bread, and they did not have more
than one loaf with them in the boat (Mark 8:14).

When I was a kid, my father would make bread on Saturdays at our house.
All the way upstairs you could smell the bread being prepared. The smells
were intoxicating. I joke that there is a reason Jesus was tempted by the
devil with gluten. My brothers and I were all thinking the same thing: That
bread is all mine! My dad grew up in an Italian home so bread was
traditionally served with a dipping plate of olive oil and cracked black
pepper over the top, with Pecorino Romano cheese. When you took a slice
of that bread and dipped it into the olive oil, it was heavenly. My brothers
and I all had the same thing on our mind: Who was going to eat the bread
first, and how many slices were we each going to get? Our minds could not
be distracted; our eyes were fixed on that bread. If so much as a single slice
went missing, someone better have had some answers. Can you imagine the



disciples sitting there in the boat with one loaf of bread between 13 grown
men—one Jesus and twelve disciples? Everyone in that boat would have
known where that one loaf was! Jesus was aware of the tension, and He
used a physical symbol to illustrate a spiritual problem.

Then He charged them saying, “Take heed, beware of the leaven of the
Pharisees and the leaven of Herod.” And they reasoned among themselves,
saying, “It is because we have no bread” (Mark 8:15-16).

How did they go from one loaf of bread to no loaf of bread? Where did the
bread go? It was there one moment and suddenly it is gone? If one of them
had eaten the loaf, surely Peter would have had something to say about it.

But Jesus, being aware of it, said to them, “Why do you reason because you
have no bread? Do you not yet perceive nor understand? Is your heart still
hardened? Having eyes, do you not see? And having ears, do you not hear?
And do you not remember?” (Mark 8:17-18)

Jesus knows about the loaf. It is as if they cannot see the loaf hidden in
plain sight. Something very spiritual is happening, and it is blocking the
disciples’ ability to see and hear. Why can they not see the loaf right in
front of them? Where did it go? Jesus warns the disciples about “the leaven
of the Pharisees and the leaven of Herod” (Mark 8:15). Remember the
Pharisees and how spiritual they had become, but they couldn’t even
recognize the abundance right in front of their eyes? Jesus was working
miracles all the time, but the Pharisees still could not see it. It was as if a
blindness had taken over their spirits. Jesus warns about this blindness. He
even mentions Herod as well—the blindness of the leaven of Herod.
“Having eyes, do you not see? And having ears, do you not hear?” (Mark
8:18). Herod wanted to see a miracle done by Jesus as well, but Herod was
just like the Pharisees (see Luke 23:8). With a “heart still hardened,” he
avoided any transformation to the state of his heart (Mark 8:17).

The warning to beware of the leaven of the Pharisees and Herod is still just
as important to us today. This type of thinking darkens our eyes and ears
and keeps us from seeing abundance in the world around us. Just like the



disciples, instead of a loaf of bread we see lack. Instead of the abundance of
the multiplication of the loaves and fish, we cannot fully see what He has
already done for us.

“When I broke the five loaves for the five thousand, how many baskets full
of fragments did you take up?” They said to Him, “Twelve.” “Also, when I
broke the seven for the four thousand, how many large baskets full of
fragments did you take up?” And they said, “Seven.” So He said to them,
“How is it you do not understand?” (Mark 8:19-21)

Jesus asks them to take an audit of what is around them, what they
witnessed with their eyes. In the same way, are you aware of the abundance
that is around you?

It is amazing to me just how much we have that we cannot see. The secret
of abundance gives us eyes to see the generosity of God in everyday life. It
helps us to see that piece of art on the floor for its real value. It helps us to
see that person in front of us on the train as a child of God and not just
another passenger. It helps us to see the abundance that God is providing for
us every day that may go unnoticed.

Fasting has become a way that I step into the secret of abundance. I am not
fasting for things; rather, if I do fast, it is to gain clarity to see what I
already have been given. It is to get eyes to see and ears to hear, along with
a heart to understand. It amazes me how little food I think I have in my
pantry, but as soon as I begin the fast I start seeing the incredible four-
course meal waiting for me at the end of it. Suddenly, I am finding things in
my fridge that I had no idea were there. The secret of abundance takes over,
and I am given eyes to see what was hidden in plain sight.

True Value

The secret of abundance gives us the ability to see true value in something.
It is that perception that sees that the handcrafted wallet created by the



street vendor in Mexico is worth more than the one in the glass case down
the road at the nearest high-end department store. When we see the world
through this lens, we can discern abundance. I believe Jesus walked in the
secret of abundance. He was able to identify true value when the woman
gave an offering that was far below what everyone else gave. It was so
valuable because she gave out of her lack, while others gave out of their
surplus.

Keys to Unlocking This Secret

Sow where you grow. Like any investor, gardener, or even farmer, sow
where you know there is maximum growth. “Give, and it will be given to
you: good measure, pressed down, shaken together, and running over will
be put into your bosom. For with the same measure that you use, it will be
measured back to you” (Luke 6:38). Unlocking abundance first begins with
living a generous life. Yet even generosity is smart enough to discern what
is a good place to give and what is not. Imagine God has given you a
banana tree. Your responsibility is now to use the secret of abundance and
maximize where this plant will thrive. Would you ever try to plant the
banana tree in the desert? I don’t think so. You are going to look for the
right conditions: the perfect soil, the right sunlight, and the best amount of
rain for a plant like that. In the same way, give your time, energy, and
resources to something you know is going to give you great return on your
investment.

Make wise purchases.

She considers a field and buys it; from her profits she plants a vineyard
(Proverbs 31:16).

Pay personal attention to where and what you spend your resources on. The
secret of abundance bears the fruit of assets, while the destruction of



poverty carries the burden of liability. Everyone is going to spend money,
but what are you spending yours on? Is it bringing greater freedom in your
life or greater hassle? Do your homework and research the best options.
This gives you the ability to discover true value and grow in the secret of
abundance.

Perceive potential.

She perceives that her merchandise is good, and her lamp does not go out
by night (Proverbs 31:18).

If you do not understand the value of what you have, someone else will
make that determination for you, and it may not be abundance. Moses had
an old staff made out of wood, and God told him it was enough to deliver
His people out of slavery. Have you perceived the value of what is in your
possession? Ask God to give you eyes to see the potential of the things you
have been given.
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